
Appendix 4(a) 

DECISION / OUTCOME DESCRIPTION NUMBER DATE CABINET 
MEMBER 

FUTURE STRUCTURE OF THE BLACKPOOL 
LOCAL SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN’S 
BOARD  
 

To consider the proposal for a managed exit from the 
current Pan-Lancashire Child Safeguarding Assurance 
Partnership (CSAP) and develop a place based 
Safeguarding Partnership for Blackpool and seek 
Executive approval for work to progress through to 
delivery. 
 

The Executive agreed the recommendations as 
outlined, namely: 
 
1. To approve in principle for the Pan-Lancashire 

Children Safeguarding Assurance Partnership 
(CSAP) to return its governance and structure to a 
Blackpool placed based Children Safeguarding 
Assurance Partnership, superseding the decision of 
the Executive from 25 February 2019 (Decision 
EX19/2019 refers). 

 
2. To agree that the existing Pan-Lancashire Child 

Death Overview Panel (CDOP) arrangement 
continues to exist to analyse the Pan-Lancashire 
data regarding 0-18 yr. old deaths.   

 
3. To delegate authority to the Director of Children 

Services on behalf of the Council to: 
• work with senior representatives from the 

Integrated Care Board (ICB) and Lancashire 
Constabulary as the 3 Strategic Leading 
organisations to sign off the final terms of 
reference and memberships on behalf of the 
Council and note that these will also be approved 
at the first meeting of the Blackpool Child 
Safeguarding Assurance Partnership Governance 
bodies.  

• deal with any resourcing implications arising 
from the review. 

 

EX29/2023 10/07/23 Councillor Jim 
Hobson, 
Cabinet 
Member for 
Children’s 
Services 

 


